UNITED STATES ARMY

THE CHIEF OF STAFF

October 26, 1994

MEMORANDUM THRU Major General Max Baratz, Chief, Army Reserve
2400 Army Pentagon, Washington, DC
20310-2400

FOR First Lieutenant George W. Maschke, _
-

SUBJECT: Letter of Appreciation

1. | am pleased to forward the enclosed correspondence from
Honorable Togo D. West, Jr., Secretary of the Army, Honorable Bill
Perry, Secretary of Defense, and Federal Bureau of Investigation
Director Louis J. Freeh commending you for your exemplary
performance of duty during the investigation of the bombing of the
World Trade Center.

2. Thank you for your outstanding support during the investigation.
All Americans appreciate your superb efforts. Congratulations on a
job well done.

3. Keep up the great work!
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General, United States Army
Chief of Staff



